ď

From: Bob Travis

402 W. Buchanan St.

Mangum, Okla. 73554

To: City of Mangum

Acting City Manager Chris Halford

City Commissioners

As per my contract, I wish to exercise my option to lease the airport hangar for the next year. I have made various improvements this past year. I have installed a new septic tank with attached lateral lines. I had to bear the expense myself as the city was unable to afford the expense. This had to be done as the old tank had collapsed and raw sewage was exposed. Improvements were paid for completely at our expense.

We still have a full-time A & P aircraft mechanic that works out of the hangar. We have a sheet metal and paint man that works on a need to basis. He is the head of the sheet metal and paint division at Altus AFB. This has greatly improved the amount of out of town traffic at our airport. Thanks.

Bob Travis

Chairman of Airport Board
Scott Field